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From: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 3:42 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROC on LTO: American River Division


I know were still waiting on more comments, but... I have finished addressing Rosalie's comments in the


American River Effects Section. A couple of things I couldn't find information on:


1. Rosalie's question on whether the NMFS 2009 BiOp RPA Action II.3 (requiring physical and structural


modifications on Folsom Dam) has been carried out at all?


2. Updated values for annual water deliveries from American River Division. I updated this section with


CalSim II model results instead (per Evan's suggestion), but I'm not sure if that is enough.


All references not yet in EndNote have been sent to Norma for addition and can be properly cited once they are


on there.


Joe & Brian-- You should make sure I incorporated the two new figures from Stephen as you intended.


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov



